
Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
October 3, 2021 

“Let the children come to me; do not prevent them, for  

the kingdom of God belongs to such as these.”   Mark 10:14 

CALENDAR OF MASSES/EVENTS     
                       

Sunday, October 3, 2021 – Respect Life Sunday       

Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time         

  9:30 am  Liturgy For the Unborn     

10:30 am  RCIA  

10:30 am  PreK through 5th Grade PRE  

  2:00 pm – 3:00 pm  Life Chain   

  7:00 pm  AA & Al Anon                                             
                                             

Monday, October 4, 2021          
   

 

Tuesday, October 5, 2021  

  9:00 am  Weight Loss Support Group 

  7:00 pm  Men’s Association         
 

Wednesday, October 6, 2021 

  5:30 pm  Open Gym 

  6:30 pm  6th through 12th Grade PRE  

  6:30 pm  Pet Blessing        
 

Thursday, October 7, 2021  

  8:00 am  Liturgy Intentions of Fr. Thi, SCJ            

  9:00 am  Adult Education  

  7:00 pm  AA & Al Anon 
   

Friday, October 8, 2021    

  8:00 am  Liturgy Sandra Spence  by: The Ladies Association 
    

Saturday, October 9, 2021   

  5:30 pm  Confession 

  6:00 pm  Liturgy For The Parish Community    
        

Sunday, October 10, 2021        

Twenty-Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time         

  9:30 am  Liturgy +Olivia Leisner by: Carmen Kreider      

10:30 am  RCIA  

10:30 am  PreK through 5th Grade PRE  

  2:00 pm  Confirmation Practice CTK   

  7:00 pm  AA & Al Anon                                             
                               

     

 

 

 

 

                                       PARISH SUPPORT 
 

 

Needed Weekly for Budget………..…......$  6,094.81 

Offering ……………...…..…....................$  6,212.00 

Maintenance Fund Last Wk…. …….........$       80.00 

Community Services……………….……....$     150.00 

August On Line Donations…………….....$  5,400.00 
 

 

Please mail your offerings to: 

Holy Spirit Catholic Church. 

P O Box 424   

Hernando, MS. 38632 

Or click the link for online giving 
 

 

RELIGIOUS GOODS STORE 
October 2 – Kim Orr/October 3 – Barbara Nickarz 

October 9 – Kelli Bishop/October 10 – Cathy Powers  

Ministry Schedule 

PLEASE REMEMBER: 
You are to arrive at least 20 to 30 minutes before mass is to 

begin.  This is important to be prepared and ready.                                 
 

Saturday, October 9 – 6:00 p.m.     

Greeter:  Helen Spencer/Kelli Bishop   
Usher:   Tom & Paula Busler 

Server:  Open – Help   

Lector:  Roxanne McIngvale/Liz Brown 

Gift Bearer:    Bowles Family 

Eucharistic Minister:  Cindy Thomas 
 

Sunday, October 10 - 9:30 am       

Greeter:  Lucy Holland/Help  
Usher:   Keith Fulcher/Diane Cullen 

Server:   Aubri Donati  

Lector:   Alan Gho/Mark Printup   

Gift Bearer:    Abide Family  

Eucharistic Minister:   Cherry Fowler  
 

REMINDER: If you are unable to fulfill your ministry 

obligation, it is your responsibility to find someone that can serve 

in your place.  Thank you. 
 

 

 

Have you considered using online 
giving?   By creating a 

login and contributing 

online you’ll always have a report of your 

giving history available. Signing up is as 

simple as scanning the QR code and start 

the process. Thank you for remembering 

your parish during these difficult times. 

 
 

Holy Spirit Office Hours 
Current  Office hours are Monday – 
Friday 9:00 AM-3:00 PM 

Our Religious Goods store is open also.  
 

 

ALTAR LINENS MINISTRY 

             October – Roxanne Hendryx 

 

 

 

LAWN MINISTRY 
Our Lawn crews are teamed up and ready for 

the challenge!!!  We are richly blessed.  

Team #4 – Lee Smith and Robin Brantley 

will begin Wednesday, October 6 through Saturday, 

October 9.  Team #5 – Ronnie Sheppard and Charlie 

Young will begin Wednesday, October 13 through 

Saturday, October 16.   It is a real service to the Lord.        

God Bless all our lawn ministers. 
 

 

 

Weekday Mass Schedule 
Queen of Peace—Monday, Tuesday & 1st Friday at NOON 

Christ the King, Southaven—Wednesday (Bilingual Mass) 

and Thursday (English Mass) at NOON.   

Holy Spirit, Hernando—Thursday and Friday at 8:00 AM 
 

 



                                
 

Wednesday Night “OPEN GYM” 
When: Wednesday evenings   

Who: 6th thru 12th grades 
 

Where: Holy Spirit’s Family Life Center 

Time: 5:30-6:30pm 

Make plans to come Wednesdays and enjoy  

the food, fun, and games!!!   
 
 

WEIGHT LOSS SUPPORT GROUP   Come 

join us each week as we support each other 

on our weight loss journey.  Tuesday 

morning at 9:00 am for a weigh in and 

sharing.  Liz Brown is our contact person for this 

adventure.  901-331-3419.    MAKE PLANS TO 

JOIN US EACH WEEK AS WE STRIVE TO 

BECOME HEALTHIER, HAPPIER PERSONS!!! 
 

 

 

 

                                             Facing surgery or serious  
                                         health tests? Due to COVID re- 
                                             gulations at all hospitals, our 
priests are not allowed to go into the hospitals to anoint a 
parishioner with the Sacrament of the sick.  We encourage 
all parishioners to make an appointment with one of our 
priests to receive the Sacrament BEFORE an anticipated 
entrance into the hospital.  Call (662) 429-7851 to set up 
an appointment. 
 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION UPDATE 
Classes have started – it isn’t too late to 

get your child enrolled.  
 

 

 
 

$15/person or $25/couple -- limit ten to a table. 
Door prizes and trophies for the winning table and 

the best decorated table will be given. 
Decorating and costumes are optional  

but add some fun to the night. 
Doors open at 3:00 pm for those wishing  

to decorate or socialize. 
For more information or to reserve a spot  
call or text Karin Ingram 901-289-0311. 

 

Friday, October 22nd at 6:30pm. 
Christ the King Parish Hall. 

  

 

Seriously Sick & Hospitalized 

 Please Pray For The Sick 
 

 

Your prayers are requested for the following who are 

having/recovering from surgery or are seriously ill: 
 

Vincent Fernandes, Sharon Bryson (Greer niece), Beverly 

Earnest, Gwen Savage, William Terry, Donna Hill (Dean sis) 

,Joe Greenwell (Dean bro), Chris Carroll (Sr. Rose Nephew), 

Michael Muse (Jim Buechele), Nancy Potts, Marvin 

Dixon, Sherri Ligon (Pam Hall sis), Nancy Stapor, 

Danielle Lorson (Lance Nelson niece),  Larry Shelby (Nix), 

Gene Snoke (Gawel sonnlaw), Pete Rizzo (B.Caruthers sonnlaw), 

Jan Norris (B.Caruthers cousin), Bill Warner, Emily Bernard, 

Dorothy Tatum, Marcia Perryman (Jimmy Terry’s sis), Judy 

Ferguson (daughternlaw), Al Gawel, Jo Ann Tominello, Ron 

Gaunt, Ellie Carr (Fink–Preemie), Sarah Galtelli, Jennifer 

Smith (Nix), Allen Sanders (G. Savage bro), Rosangela 

Tarverna ( C. Bonner mom), Pat Smith,  Sr Mary Myles (Powell 

sis), Deanne Greer, Pat Mentgen,  Rebecca Baker (LaRae),  

Charles Hill, Donald Grafe (J. Hughes bro), Kathy Eldred, 

Gene Winters (Nix), Glenn Donnelly, Juanita Young,  

Bobby Nickarz (brother), Betty Ann Byrad (Terry), Joeng Won 

Cho (Myong’s mother), Dorothy Sheffe (C. Massa sis), Jennifer 

Thompson (L Holland), Melissa McNary (Kistler), Jennifer 

Donnelly, Ann Landers (Massa sis-n-law), Jacob Bynum (Blumer 

nephew), William Selvo (N. French bro), Chris Selvo (N. French), 

Barney Norys (Terry), Mary Greenwell (B. Dean’s sis), Jared 

Smith (Liz Brown).    Please notify the Pastor when serious illness 

occurs or when hospitalization is indicated: we would like to 

strengthen the ill with the Eucharist and the Sacrament of the 

Sick (Anointing).    
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

NOW ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS! 

SACRED HEART SCHOOL, recognized by Today’s 

Catholic Teacher as one of three most innovative 

Catholic Identity Schools in the U.S., provides a small, 

close knit family atmosphere with students representing 

25 different countries.  We are now accepting 

applications for the 2021-2022 school year and classes 

are filling up quick.  Let us show you how Sacred Heart 

School can meet your educational needs.  5150 

Tchulahoma Road   

Southaven, MS 38671 662-349-0900 
 

 

 RCIA Registration is open. The Rite of Christian 

Initiation is the process of preparing and 

celebrating the sacraments for those over the 

age of 7 who would like to be baptized, to 

come into the Catholic Church from another 

denomination or for Catholic adults who have 

not yet completed their initiation of Eucharist and 

Confirmation. Call Sister Emily. (662-342-1073) 
 

Pray for medical professionals, caregivers, and 
researchers responsible for fighting the coronavirus. 
Pray for people at higher risk of developing the disease. 



 

 

Christ the King Fall Festival 

Southaven, MS 

Saturday, October 9th –  10:00am—6:00pm 

All are welcome!! 
 

 

 

CHRIST THE KING PUMPKIN PATCH 
 

The Knights of Columbus will 
have the Pumpkin Patch at the 
entrance of Christ the King 
Catholic Church (785 Church 
Rd W, Southaven), from 
Sunday, September 26th  to 
Sunday, October 31st, from 
Noon to 7pm.  
 

 

CARE CENTER BABY BOTTLE  

Please pick up a baby bottle and fill it with 
coins, bills or a check made payable to 
“Care Center” and return to the parish by 

October 24th.  Your donations make a big difference in 
Care Center's work to save the babies and help the moms. 
 

 

Feast of St. Francis and Blessing of 
animals– This Wednesday, October 6th at 
6:30 pm here at Holy Spirit. All pets must 
be on a leash or in a cage. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

LIFE CHAIN --- Life Chain is a national event; hundreds will 
be standing across the nation united in prayer against 
abortion.  You are invited to join us this Sunday, October 
3rd from 2:00-3:00pm as we pray for the babies, women 
and families affected by abortion.   
We will gather along Church Road in front of Christ the 
King church.          Bring your family and a lawn chair.   
 
 
 

FLOCKNOTES – NEW METHOD OF 

COMMUNICATION TO  

OUR PARISHIONERS 
I have sent several Flocknote messages recently.  If you 

have not received any, please contact Chris at the church 

office 662-429-7851 or e-mail  

holyspiritchurch@shsm.org your information ASAP.  

We really appreciate your assistance in this very 

important matter of communication within our Parish.  
 

 

WHAT'S COOKING?        
 
 

          We are!!   Hope that you are too!!!    The ladies 

are making plans to gather and prepare several side 

dishes especially for Thanksgiving.  We hope you are 

making an extra casserole and freezing it when you 

prepare meals for your family.    Soups are popular also 

they freeze well and sell well. 
Our annual Frozen Casserole Sale is Saturday 

November 20.  We are asking each family to donate at 

least one or more if possible of your favorite casseroles.  

It can be a side dish or you can make a main dish such as 

lasagna, baked spaghetti, something mexican or chicken 

& dumplings to mention a few possibilities.  

We ask that your casserole be in an 8x8, 8x11, 

7” round, or 9” round disposable foil container, frozen 

solid with a label that has the cooking instructions, the 

main ingredients, your name and phone number on it.  

All casseroles need to be in disposable aluminum pans.  

The ladies are furnishing pans which are available in the 

Narthex.   It is alright to use your own aluminum pans 

but please stay as close as possible to the sizes we 

mentioned.  Freezer space is limited and uniform pans 

stack easier. 

            Do you have any coolers we can borrow for sale 

day?  Please drop them at the family life center.   Be sure 

to put your name on it.  They will be available for pick 

up after Mass on the 22nd. 

Watch the bulletin for more information.  If you have 
any questions call Cil Johnson 662-420-9875 or the 
church office 662-429-7851 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

September 22nd – October 31st. 

Learn more or get involved by visiting our campaign 

at 40daysforlife.com/Memphis or contact Jessie Wade 

at (901)450-LIFE or info@memphiscoalitionforlife.org 
 

 

 
 

THANK YOU to the many families who have 
signed up with Parish SOFT Giving. Your gifts 
and your participation are a blessing to us. 
When you participate, you can view giving 

history and pledge progress any time just by logging in.   
https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/holy545151 

 

Remember to turn your 

clocks back one hour 

before you go to bed on 

Saturday November 6th. 

 

mailto:%20holyspiritchurch@shsm.org
mailto:%20holyspiritchurch@shsm.org
mailto:info@memphiscoalitionforlife.org
https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/holy545151


 

 
ALL SAINTS  

Monday, November 1st: 

12:00 pm Queen of Peace in Olive 

Branch. 

4:00 pm Christ the King in 

Southaven. 

4:00 pm Good Shepherd in Robinsonville. 

6:00 pm Holy Spirit in Hernando. 

6:00 pm St. Joseph in Holly Springs.  

6:00 pm. St. Gregory in Senatobia. 

 

ALL SOULS- Tuesday, November 2nd. 

Same schedule than All Saints Day. 
 
 

 
 

All Souls Triduum 

of Masses: Please 

remember all your deceased 

loved ones in our annual triduum (three) Masses 

which will be offered for their intentions at Holy 

Spirit on Tuesday, November 2nd and Thursday, 

November 4th at 8:00 am and Friday, November 5th 

at 8:00 am. 

Include their names on the All Souls Day Envelopes 
which can be found in the Narthex. You may 
include a donation for the Masses and drop the 
envelope in the collection basket before the Feast 
of All Souls.  
 

 
 

All Souls Book of Remembrance: 

Each year we include in the parish Book of 
Remembrance those parish members who 
passed away between November 2, 2020 and 
November 1, 2021. 
We will also include an insert into the Book for 
the names of all non-parish members who passed 
away during that same one year time period.  
The sheet in the gathering space to include their 
names. 
 

 

 

 

 

Immediate Opening 

Bookkeeper: Holy Family School 
Full time, non-exempt position 

Basic Requirements: 
* Associate’s Degree in accounting or related field. 
* Three years ‘of work experience in accounting or related 
field.     
* A valid driver’s license 
* Work Location: Holly Springs, MS 
Brief Job Summary: In a religious, compassionate school 
environment, this position is accountable for accurately 
maintaining the books for the school, preparing reports, 
reconciling bank statements, invoice processing, tuition  
and fee statements and collections for the school. 
Work Environment: Sacred Heart Southern Missions is a 
religious non-profit organization. This position is located in 
Holly Springs, MS at Holy Family School, Monday through 
Friday, 8:00 to 4:30. Occasional evening and/or weekend 
activities may be scheduled; work hours adjusted 
accordingly. 

Send Resume and Letter of Introduction to: 
hfsjobs@shsm.org or Fax-662-342-3364.  

 

 

 

Christ recognized the gifts within the people around him, 
and He inspired and empowered them to be lights for 
God’s kingdom. Ministry is using our gifts in service to 

others. It is a conscious expression of our commitment to 
the Lord. 

One does not become a parishioner simply by attending 
Sunday Mass. Involvement in parish ministries enriches 

the lives of parishioners and brings us together as a family. 
God has given each of us the ability and gifts to do certain 
things well. We should develop those talents for the good 

of them. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Reconciliation for Confirmation 3 

Wednesday, October 13th at 6:30 pm 

Christ the King Church. For all our parishes. 
 
 

mailto:hfsjobs@shsm.org


 

 
 

 

Holy Spirit Men’s Association  
 

 
Friday, October 15th, 2021 

 

4:00 PM to 7:00 PM 
 

 Adults  $10.00     Children  $5.00 
 

Open to the Public – Eat in or Take Out 
 

Delicious Catfish, Hushpuppies, Fries, Slaw,  

Drink and Dessert 
 
  

“Fresh” Pride of the Pond Catfish 

Please make plans to attend and bring the whole family. 
 

 

 

 

 

              
 

 
 

If you have any questions, call Sal Galtelli 205-305-6772 or Lee Smith 662-233-4833. 
 

 

Proceeds go to support three Charities that we help each year – Interfaith Food Bank,  

Catholic Social Services and the Cindy Pretti Scholarship Fund 

 

 



 

 

CELEBRATING THE EARTH WITH ST. FRANCIS, OCT. 4. 

FROM OUR HOLY FATHER, POPE FRANCIS ON THE 5TH ANNIVERSARY  

OF LAUDATO SI 

In May, 2021, Pope Francis and the Vatican announced a seven year plan of action to 

care for our common home…..the earth! 
 

If you have been paying attention these past few years, you will recognize the words: 

Laudato Si. This is the name of one of the encyclicals written by our Holy Father, Pope 

Francis. Many of you know that we have been focusing on our Holy Father’s words and 

writings ever since he took office.  

 

We began with The Joy of the Gospel. 550 of you bought the book, read it and discussed it in small groups. We followed 

that with the Year of Mercy, with Amoris Laetitia (the Joy of Love). We published Laudato Si paragraph by paragraph in our 

bulletins and held a Men’s and Women’s Retreat Day totally focused on the content of Laudato Si. Over 100 persons 

participated in that retreat. As we look at our world today, the issues have not gone away and politicians and others all 

over the world have begun to recognize the problems. 
 

We have not seen the last of Laudato Si. The Vatican has announced a 7 year plan to address the many issues the Holy 

Father addresses in this encyclical. He is addressing his plan to the over 1.2 billion Catholics in the world to start with but 

all the other nations as well. The hope is that everyone from the single individual to all the organizations in the Church will 

somehow be involved in furthering the necessary change if we want to continue to co-create with Our Creator or continue 

to destroy His beautiful Creation. 
 

If you have the courage to begin, start with watching the YouTube A PRAYER FOR THE EARTH done with voices from 

around the world and put together by the Jesuits. Once you have watched it, put it in the hands of someone else. Decide 

where you can start in your personal life and in your family.  

We will continue to try to update with pertinent materials as they become available. 

Would anyone like to be part of a ten member committee for our focus? 

  

 
 

 



 
 

 


